
90lN/6..

#,- .,,'o.

UNITED STATES
8' 'g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
g ': y WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555
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November 12, 1982

Mr. Wilbur A. Steger
Consad Research Corporation
121 North Highland Avenue IN RESPONSE REFER
Pittsburgh, PA 15206 TO F0IA-82-550

Dear Mr. Steger:

This is in response to your letter dated November 2,1982, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy of the
statement of work for a contract " Explore the Effects on Export Trade",
awarded to J. F. Coates, Inc.

,

Upon search of pertinent files by staff of NRC's Division of Contracts,
the staff could not locate any records subject to your request. The
staff informed this office that NRC has never awarded a contract to
J. F. Coates, Inc. , and has no record of any contract ander the title
noted in your letter.

Sin r ly,
,

P
. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
( Office of Administration
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